HB 4145 punishes people for complying with restraining orders. As you know, these orders are often
used as weapons in domestic disputes. Frequently the accused has done nothing wrong but the court
issues an order based on the unproven testimony of an accuser. I urge you not to support any
language that allows a person to lose their rights simply because they chose NOT to contest one of
these orders.

Taking away the peoples rights to own a firearm is unconstitutional and our current state anti gun
laws fall into that category, but Salem lawmakers continue to accept moneys from the likes of Micheal
Bloomberg, an anti gun zealot, to further their anti gun agenda. When is the Oregon legislature going
to fight for all of their constituents instead of the far left radicals.



